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Dear Parents,  
 
It may have only been a short school week this week, but it has been a busy one… 
 
Year 5 have been enjoying a fun week away in the Isle of Wight and we look forward to welcoming them back this 
afternoon.  We have been in regular contact with them during the week and we hear they have been very well behaved and 
have been having a wonderful time. Thank you to Mrs Crinall and Mrs Chawla for organising the trip, and to Mr Corke, Mrs 
Place and Mrs Rogerson who have given up their time this week to accompany the children. 
 
This afternoon, the children have been learning all about the King’s Coronation. We ended the day with a special 
celebration assembly during which the children sang the Coronation song they have been practising in honour of the event.  
 
We wish Year 6 good luck for next week when they will be taking their SATs in mathematics, reading, spelling, grammar 
and punctuation.  They have worked very hard in preparation and we are very proud of the determined and conscientious 
attitude they have shown over the last few weeks. We know that they will do their very best. 
 
Please find below this week’s newsletter. We are trialling a new streamlined format for our newsletter, we hope you find all 
the information easily accessible. 
 
Have a relaxing bank holiday weekend and enjoy all the celebrations! 
 
Miss Macklearn 
Deputy Headteacher 
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School Trips 

The following trips and events are taking place over the 
coming months. Where permission and payment are 
needed please login to SCOPAY to complete ASAP. 

 
Reception Class 
Bocketts Farm Friday 9th June, please complete 
permission and payment by the 17th May via SCOPAY 
packed lunch required (from home or pre-booked school 
lunch can be booked here by 17th May) 
 

Year 1 
Trip planning in progress, details shared when ready. 
 

Year 2 
Trip planning in progress, details shared when ready. 
 

Year 3 
Twickenham Rugby Museum and Workshop on Tuesday 
23rd May, please complete permission and payment by 
the 15th May via SCOPAY. Packed lunch required. 
 

Year 4 
Trip planning in progress, details shared when ready. 
 

Year 5 
Orange Tree Theatre Tuesday 13th June. Please complete 
the payment via SCOPAY by Monday 8th May. Packed 
lunch required. Children will return to school at the slightly 
later time of approximately 4:15-4:30pm.  
 

Year 6 
Trip planning in progress, details shared when ready. 
 
 

Attendance 
The previous week’s attendance; 

CLASS % 

Friendship 98.75 

Endurance 96.12 

Peace 96.64 

Forgiveness 93.33 

Reverence 97.08 

Service 99.17 

Justice 97.12 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebration Worship 
For hard work, great improvement or good behaviour  

CLASS  

Friendship Jasmine 

Endurance Saroop 

Peace Evie 

Forgiveness Kameela 

Reverence Whole Class 

Service Out 

Justice Lily F 
 

___________________________________________________ 

 
Medical Reminders 
48 Hour Isolation Reminder  
Please be reminded, upon the advice of the Health 
Protection Agency, if your child experiences vomiting or 
diarrhoea they will need to stay at home for 48 hours from 
the last episode before returning to school 
 

Chickenpox 
We have a few cases of Chickenpox in school, please 
keep an eye out for any symptoms. If your child has 
Chickenpox please keep them at home until the spots have 
scabbed over. 
 

Notifying School of Illness  
When notifying school that your child is ill, please can you 
do so via phone or email before 9am on they day they are 
absent, please include a brief description of their illness 
and/or symptoms.  
___________________________________________________ 
 

School Calendar  
The School Calendar can be found permanently on our 
website. 
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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be 
reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 
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